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To: Denise Castelli
Producer-Radar TV
9L Great Eastern Street
London EC2A 3NZ

Dear Madam,
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The Libertarian Alliance have informed us of your
request for assistance regarding this project. As you
have stated, bestiality is lawful in Denmark but not
England. Most other types of pornography were,
however, legalised here in 2000 when the British Board
of Film Classification liberalized the R18 category to
allow hard-core material, other than bestiality, sexual
violence, under-age material , and/ or urination. Full
details can be obtained from their Press Office. Paul
Goggins, the Home Office Minister is, however, now
trying to criminalise mere possession of violent
pornography. Details are contained in Page 3 of the
enclosed CAC Newsletter of October 2005 and from the
Home Office Criminal Law Policy Unit, 2 Marsham Street,
London SWIP 4DF (tel O2O 7035 6981)

Even nowadays, few people in this country are
prepared to discuss pornography in public, certainly not
hypocritical British politicians ! Among persons who
will are: Dn Tuppy OwEN, The Director, SFC (Sexual
Freedom Coalition), MB Box Lovely, London WCIN 3XX
(telephone: 01997 421019) and Dn Lucy RorrNsoN, Dept
of History, Sussex University (tel 01273 506755 x
7675\

Yours, E Goodman, Chair of CAC.


